
 
 

 

Attention!!! 
Important Information for the End of the School Year 

and Next School Year! 
 

For students who are not returning to Ke`elikolani Middle School: 
* If you are currently in the 6th or 7th grade and will not be returning to 

Ke`elikolani Middle School next school year, please see the registrar for a 
Yearend Request for Release form.  You will need a release packet to enroll 
in your next school. 

* If you are currently in the 8th grade and will be attending Farrington, 
McKinley, Kaimuki, or Roosevelt next school year, your records will be sent to 
your high school during the summer.   

* For 8th grade students who will be attending a high school not listed above, 
please see the registrar for a Yearend Request for Release form.  You will 
need a release packet to enroll in your next school. 

Release Packets of transferring students will be available for pick up in the Main 
Office on June 10, unless prior arrangements have been made directly with the 
registrar.  For mailing out of release, the “advance payment” of $4.50 for postage 
must be given to the registrar. 
 
 

 

Final Report Cards will be mailed home on June 9. 
Please be sure your mailing address on file is current. 

 

 

Next School Year 
August 4 – Monday: 8:00am – 2:40pm.  1st Day of School for Grade 6 ONLY 
August 5 – Tuesday: 8:00am – 1:38pm.  All Students Report to School 
 

Have a safe & relaxing summer! 


